


From: Rise Hixson
To: City Clerk
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fw: Determination of the Maximum Allowable Rent
Date: Saturday, December 12, 2020 9:09:48 AM

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Rise Hixson <rise1931@att.net>
To: rentprogram@alamedahsg.org <rentprogram@alamedahsg.org>
Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020, 11:28:14 AM PST
Subject: Determination of the Maximum Allowable Rent

Alameda City Clerks Office,

I am asking that this be included/addressed in the City Council  December 15th meeting:

I recently received a "Determination of the Maximum Allowable Rent" notice in the mail for my Alameda, Ca.
address.
Receiving a notice of allowable rent increases during a pandemic is alarming.
The City Council must know that people are already struggling, 

Our rents are so high that tenants aren't putting money back into the community. 
I haven't been able to do that for years, giving up dining out, going to movies, etc. in order to pay my rent. I used to
put hundreds of dollars into the hands of local businesses each month and now all of that money goes to ONE
SOURCE. That's not sustainable. 

San Francisco is seeing a decrease in rental cost but Alameda is not? When does our market correct in order to
maintain the balance and allow renters to keep local businesses alive? 

The City Council need to address this. 3 of my 4 monthly payroll checks now go to my rent. When is enough
enough?
This is not sustainable. During a pandemic, it's unconscionable. 

We used to thrive in this community but for the last several years we are merely or barely surviving. 

We rely on you to support this balance in our beautiful Alameda, so I'm asking that you continue to implement a
rental increase freeze during the pandemic and to consider adjusting fair market values for rental units within
Alameda. 

Thank you and be well,

Rise Hixson
721 Haight Ave
Alameda, Ca. 94501
rise1931@att.net
17 years in Alameda
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